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COMMUNICATION
Council — July 15, 2020
From: Melodie P
To: Cerksovaughan.ca CW (PH) Report No. 32, Item 4
Subject: [External] Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.20.001
Date: June-29-20 3:43:10 PM

This email is to communicate that we, Emilio and Maria Calvitto, residence of Vaughn, do not
agree with the construction of the apartment building at 9630 Islington Avenue, northwest
corner of Islington Avenue and Napa Valley Avenue, being Block 6, Plan 65M-3467 (Ward 2)
as we do not want the increased traffic due to the construction and later, increase and ongoing
traffic due to the residence that would live there; we believe this will greatly disrupt our
everyday lifestyle.

Please reply if you require any further information.
Thank you.

- Emilio and Maria Calvitto
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